

Year 6 SATs Information Evening - Wednesday 24th January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer.

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 6 SATs Information Evening on Wednesday 24th January at 3.30pm <u>or</u> 5.30pm when your child's class teacher will give a presentation on the Year 6 SATs.

This presentation will give you vital information on the Year 6 tests. It will ensure that you and your child are well prepared for the expectations and implications of the tests in the lead up to SATs week in May and beyond.

We will also be running two parental workshops on issues that we know are relevant to pupils and parents in our school. There will be one workshop on improving children's mental health/ protecting children from child sexual exploitation and another on supporting parents with internet safety. We will be giving parents details on the English and maths workshops we will be running after half term, which will help you to support your child with the work they are doing in school.

Please complete the slip below to let us know which session of the information evening you wish to attend, and if you would like to attend a parental workshop.

We look forward to seeing you at the SATs Information Evening and in our future workshops to help us support our children through the tests together.

Miss L Davies Year 6 Team Leader

Year 6 SATs Information Evening - Wednesday 24th January 2018

Name Class
I will/will not be able to attend the Year 6 SATs Information Evening. (Please delete as appropriate.)
I will attend the SATs presentation at: 3.30pm
I would also like to attend the following parental workshops:
Children's mental health/Protecting children from child sexual exploitation 4.15pm 5.00pm 5.00pm
Supporting parents with internet safety 4.15pm 5.00pm
Signed Date

Phone: 01527 525725 Email: office@ipsleyacademy.co.uk Website: www.ipsleyacademy.co.uk

